
GUIDE TO THE 

SEATAC MAJOR ZONING CODE UPDATE 

SEPTEMBER, 2009 PUBLIC REVIEW DRAFT 
 
The September, 2009 Public Review Draft of the Zoning Code Update is the 

second full draft of the updated zoning code.  The Public Review Draft is now 

available for review on the project web site noted in the box at the bottom of the 

page. 

 

 

Technical Notes on the Public Review Draft: 

 Cross outs and underlines show where changes are proposed to the existing 

code. 

 In some cases, text is highlighted to show where code references need to be 

updated. 

 While the Public Review Draft includes the proposed new names and 

abbreviations for the City’s zones, existing zone names may still be used in 

some sections. 

 

Public Input on the Public Review Draft: 

 To provide input on the Public Review Draft, feel free to email your 

comments to the following Planning Staff: 

- Kate Kaehny:  kkaehny@ci.seatac.wa.us 

- Anita Woodmass:  awoodmass@ci.seatac.wa.us 

 

 Please also consider attending Planning Commission and City Council 

Meetings when the Zoning Code Update is on the agenda.  See the project 

web site below for dates of official City reviews. 

 Public meeting dates and other project information will be posted on the web 

site as information becomes available. 

 

 Major Zoning Code Update Project Web Site: 
http://www.ci.seatac.wa.us/services/zoningcodeupdate.htm. 
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